
From: Robin Crotty
To: Robin Crotty
Subject: FW: 4th Street
Date: Monday, July 27, 2020 2:28:30 PM

 

From: Martha & Ted Schwerdtle  
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 12:05 PM
To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: 4th Street
 
As out of town bikers, we were perplexed by the "ROAD CLOSED" sign at the entrance to 4th Street. 
No evidence of street construction, so we rode through and, later, at home in Hailey, read about the
controversy in the "Express".
 
Hopefully, the following suggestion will help to solve the problem.
 
Change the sign to be more informative and friendly:
 
 
           WELCOME
PEDESTRIANS/SHOPPERS
 
             NO
MOTOR VEHICLES
 
Bikers please dismount
 
 
Sincerely,
Ted Schwerdtle
Hailey
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